
 

                         

  

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT  
 

 

 

Due to the internal organisational changes of Cyprus Securities and Exchange 

Commission, the e-mail addresses of the Departments ‘Investment Firms’ and ‘UCITS’, 

investmentfirms@cysec.gov.cy and ucits@cysec.gov.cy have been replaced by the new 

email addresses: authorisations@cysec.gov.cy for authorisations’ issues and 

supervision@cysec.gov.cy for any issues regarding supervision.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nicosia, January 16, 2014 
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